
 

 
NEWSLETTER 

From the Noojee & District Historical Society Committee of Management – Email: noojeeheritage@gmail.com 

      THE HERITAGE GIFTS & COFFEE CAFÉ IS NOW OPEN  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2025 Congratulations to Troy and Crystal on the opening of The Heritage 
Gifts and Coffee on 30th December 2024. Please keep in mind when 
visiting the café that their seating is still being renovated, therefore 
they are predominately providing takeway or dine in on the picnic 
tables outside until renovations inside are complete. 

LOUVRE VAN CARRIAGE UPDATE 

The Louvre Van Carriage is near completion after the inside walls and 
roof being sealed this week, ready for the set up the N&DHS 
memorbillia, pictures and artifacts from the Goods Shed and 
container. There will be a planning session meeting to arrange the  
transfer and set-up early in February 2025. 

NEW FENCE UPDATE 

Plans are upway to instal  a new yellow metal fence and gates along 
the Mt Baw Baw Tourist Rd to replace the star pickets and tape. We 
are meeting with the fencing people in early February for the dates 
the fence and new gates are to be erected. 

ADOPT A SLEEPER $50 CAMPAIGN 

This campaign will start again in March 2025. The Flyer has been 
updated, and a new display board will be put in the Goods Shed once 
all other display items have been moved across to the Louvre Carriage 
Van. 

VOLUNTEER INFORMATION 

We have introduced a new Duty Roster for Volunteers.  There are 2 
Duty Roster lists, for different roles, that will require Log in / Log off 
registration and are stored on clip boards in the Goods Shed.  

1. Goods Shed, Louvre Carriage van and J550  

2. Facilities, Grounds & Railway Maintenance 

Additionally, as part of our OH&S requirements, Angie Langoor has 
sent out a form via email for all active volunteers to complete.  

GOOD NEWS! 

We have been successful in one of our grant applications! Details to 
come next month once the embargo is lifted. 

The Baw Baw Shire Community Grants are open in early Febrauary 
and we will be applying for a reverse cycle airconditioner for the 
Goods Shed.  

Thank you in advance for all your support and assistance. 

N&DHS Committee of Management 

 

The Heritage Gifts & Coffee café 

Old fence with new yellow colour 


